
   Weekly Prayerful Thoughts 
     “You do not have, because you do not ask 

God.”    James 4:2 

       God blesses us every day with things we 

don’t necessarily ask for, things we might 

take for granted: A place to live, fresh air, the 

beauty of nature, friends and family. But for 

some blessings, He chooses to make us a part 

of the process by encouraging us to ask for what we need and 

want. The truth is that we experience life and blessings more 

fully when we look to God for all of our wants and needs, either 

through expressing gratitude or petitioning Him for our needs. 

If you are hurting for something today, ask God for it. If you are 

not, thank Him for what you have. You will find your life more 

richly blessed—even if only from an improved attitude. Best yet, 

your whole being will be permeated with an awareness of God’s 

presence and goodness. “Lord, thank you for blessing me. Help 

reopen my heart and needs to You today.” Amen 

      Wishing you all a very  
          Happy Thanksgiving Holiday 
    The school and Front Office will be closed         

        November 22 - November 26 

 
LOOKING TO DECEMBER... 

FRIDAY, December 3rd - Early Dismissal for K-4th grades 

at 12:30pm. FULL DAY for 5th-8th grades 

TUESDAY, December 7th - Holiday Market 

    

      Christmas Holiday 

 December 20  -  December 31 

        Faith Lutheran School, Toddlers, PK, EDC and the           

 Front Office will all be closed during the                            

       Christmas Holidays.                                                                 

 

            GIRLS SOCCER 

          3rd-8th Grades      

          Tuesday & Thursday 

          COST:   $80.00    

                                                     

                               FAITH FALCON 
 November 19, 2021 

 To all of you who participated in this years  

  Operation Christmas Child!  

We give thanks for the wonderful Chapel from Mrs. Lang on 

Tuesday. She reminded us of some of our “prayer thoughts 

and prayer verses” for this school year. You would enjoy look-

ing them up in the Bible and reading them to your children 

together.  Jeremiah 29:12,  Colossians 4:2, James 4:2, Luke 

18:1, Deut 31:8, Matthew 26:41, Jeremiah 33:3, Psalm 116:3, 

and there are more to come. During our Thanksgiving break, 

please talk with your children about all that we have to be 

thankful.  -Dr Falkner 

   A very special thank you to all of you  

who blessed the teachers and staff with  

a gift of appreciation.     

As the weather becomes more chilly, 

please make sure your student is proper-

ly dressed (school uniform, sweater and/

or school sweat shirt). Please make sure 

your child’s name is written inside the 

sweater or jacket.   

A pair of prescription sunglasses were lost at the 

Girls Volleyball Tournament. If found please 

return to the Front Office. Thank you. 


